

CHILLIWACK CURLING CLUB -BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING – 2021 Jan 8

Email vote:

BACKGROUND: I'm sure most of you are already aware that Dr. Henry and Adrian Dix have extended the current restrictions /;closures until February 5, 2021. This includes Sports. I believe the written orders are to be posted by this afternoon.

I have been in touch with Bruce and am now seeking direction from the board. It would be financially prudent to shut the plant down and call it a season. There is no guarantee that we can re-open in February and therefore no point incurring significant costs to keep the ice in at this time.

Please let me know if you agree to shut it down for this season. Bruce is out of the office for a few days but I will get in touch with him and he can then advise James to start the ice removal process. We will also send out an appropriate email to our membership.

Wendi Prinse – President

Email Vote Results resulted in a majority vote.

YES

Kayleigh Alendahl
Shirley Christison
Kemal Khan
Natalie Lowe
Steph Prinse
Wendi Prinse
Monica Rush
Mike Veenbaas

DID NOT VOTE

Terry Cross
Lisa Deputan
Leslie Holtby